GABRIELA COLETTA ZAPATA
DISTRICT 1 BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR

September 17, 2024

Council President Ruthzee Louijeune
1 City Hall Square, Suite 550
Boston, MA 02201

Re: Absence from Council Meeting on September 18, 2024
Dear Council President Louijeune and Council Colleagues: -

I regret to inform you that I will be absent from today’s Boston City Council Mecting on
September 18th, 2024. My staff will be listening in, and I will review the recording.

Kindly read this letter into the record.

Sincerely,

Kol Colify. Zopole

Gabriela Coletta Zapata
Boston City Councilor
District One




